
From:   Donald Tyree   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   December 10, 2020

Subject:   File Num#0957-EX-CN-2020   reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

We sought ASRI coordination for use of the frequencies, which was issued. We believed that to be
sufficient for the use of both frequencies. We have a request pending with FAA for the further
coordination of the single frequency.


